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THE PLANNING COUNCIL AND METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION FOR PINELLAS COUNTY 

MEMORANDUM 

310 Court Street, 2nd Floor 

Clearwater, FL 33756 

P:  727-464-8250 

forwardpinellas.org 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
TO:  All Proposers 
 
FROM:  Sarah Caper, AICP, Principal Planner 
 
DATE:  March 16, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Procurement by Competitive Proposals, #20-01 Forward Pinellas Planning Consultants 
 

 

Forward Pinellas is monitoring the situation regarding COVID-19 and is in close communications with 
Pinellas County Emergency Management to stay abreast of the latest development and 
recommendations. At this time, there are no changes to the schedule for Procurement #20-01 Forward 
Pinellas Planning Consultants. As stated in Addendum No. 2, proposals may be submitted electronically 
and two hard copy responses are optional. The firm is responsible for ensuring that proposals are 
received by Forward Pinellas by the scheduled date and time. Any changes to Procurement 20-01 will be 
posted to the Forward Pinellas website and DemandStar. All specifications, terms and conditions remain 
the same. 
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